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    Senior Pastor ~  Rev. Ryan P. Tucker 

Church Address: 

1240 Russell St 

PO Box 637 

Orangeburg, SC   29116 
 

Phone: 

803.536.1545 
 

Fax: 

803.536.2270 
 

Website Address: 

www.fbcorangeburg.org 
 

Office Hours: 

Monday-Thursday 

8:30 am-5:00 pm 

Friday 

8:30 am-12:00 Noon 

 

 
 

2014 FBC CDC Spring Kiddie Kloset  

 FBC FLC Gressette Gym 
Children’s Consignment Clothing and Toys ~ Books ~ Ladies’ Purses 

 

 Accepting Consignments: 

 March 31: 12-6pm 

 April 1 & 2:  10am-6pm 

  April 3:  10am-3pm 

 

 

 Open to Public: 

 April 3:  6-8pm 

 April 4:   10am-7pm 

 April 5:  10am-3pm (1/2 Price Sale)  

FBC Youth 
Fundraiser 

April 7th 
Grilled Boston Butts 

$25 Donation 
See a youth for ticket 

purchase. 

 

 

Service 

Friday, April 18 

@ 6 PM in the Sanctuary 



Sunday,   March 23 

 8:45 AM  

Paid Workers 

11:00 AM     

Infants / Creepers / Ones:  

Connie & Billy Varn, Debbie French 

Twos / Threes:  

Laura & Adam Lindsley 

Fours:   

Mike & Yvonne Pooser 

Worship Care Workers 

 

PLEASE NOTE… You need to call in 

your Wednesday night supper reserva-

tion(s).  To avoid excess of food left 

over, amount of food prepared will be 

based on reservations received on the 

Family Night Supper reservation line.    

Reservation must be called in by 10 am 

on Mondays!! 

Adults/Youth: $5; Age 3-Grade 5: $3 

$20 Max/Family Unit 

Family Night Supper  Reservation  

Line #:   

803-531-4138 

 

Wednesday, March 26 

Fried Chicken 

 

Wednesday, April 2 

Chicken Casserole 
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Sunday,  March 30    

 8:45 AM  

Paid Workers 

11:00 AM     

Infants / Creepers / Ones:    

Laura Hair, Leona Mack 

Twos / Threes:   

Joe & Dotty Strickland 

Fours: 

Caroline & Allen Fairey 

  

March 21-23 

Rev. Ryan Tucker   C)  803-707-2132 

 

March 28-30 

Rev. Joel Campbell   C)  803-646-9000 

 

As always, the ministers may be reached 

at the church office (803-536-1545)  dur-

ing business hours.  

 Weekend Minister On Call 

Please Note...FREE Children’s Supper by Children’s Ministry @ 

5:30 PM each Wednesday night in Davis Hall or parents can make 

reservation from the Family Night Supper Menu below for $3.   

Childcare Provided...during Prayer Meeting for children age 3 and under. 

 

Children’s Ministry Inquirers Class 

 

 

 

 

Has your child asked about Baptism? Or asked 

about what it means to accept Jesus Christ as 

their personal savior?  Jennifer will teach a 

class for two Sundays in March to address 

some of these questions and more. 

You must register with the church office by 

calling 803-536-1545 or email Caroline @ 

caroline@fbcorangeburg.org. 

When?    March 23 & 30 

 

Who?    Children in grades 

2-5 that have questions 

mentioned here. 

 

Where?   Sunday School 

classroom next to Jennifer’s 

office (E-202) 

2014 VBS 

June 9-13 

9 am—12:00 noon 

If anyone is interested in volun-
teering, please call the church 

office to sign up. 
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Middle & High School Student Ministry  

Summer Camp  Unidiversity 

July  21-26, 2014 

University of  Tennessee (Knoxville, TN) 

Deposit of $50 due May 1st 

Balance due June 15th 

Cost:   $175  

 

Call the FLC @ 534-2960 to sign up!  

 

Patty Clements has submitted her  resignation effective March 24, 2014. She has accepted 

a new position in Lexington, SC. Patty has served First Baptist Church beautifully for 12 years 

and has been a member @ First Baptist Church since 1974. She joined our staff in October, 

2002. We want to extend her our prayers, best wishes and appreciation for her music ministry 

and service @ First Baptist Church. This Sunday if you would like to remember Patty with a 

card of appreciation, there will be a basket available to place them in.    

                       David Childers & Music Committee 

Congratulations and best wishes to   

Ronald Parker Dempsey, Jr.  

and  

Nacole Deabate   

who were married February 22, 2014. 

Congratulations and best wishes to  

Kayla Elizabeth Brunson  

and  

Ronald Dwight Rutland, III  (Tripp)  

who were married March 8, 2014. 

This year we will order lilies to decorate our sanctuary for Easter. If you would like 

to place a lily in the church in honor of or in memory of a loved one, please com-

plete the information below and return to the church office with your payment. 
 

The cost per lily is $15.   Deadline for reservations:   Sunday, March 30th. 
 

Donor’s Name:   _____________________________________________________    

    No. of  Lilies:   ____________   

 

Circle:  In MEMORY Of   In HONOR Of 

Name of person (s)  for whom lily is given:   

____________________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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Pray for our Member in the Hospital 
 

Providence NE Med. Ctr., Columbia, SC   29203 

Kermit McCarter 

+ Regional Medical Center, Orbg, SC   29118 

Edith Dawkins, Almeda Zeigler 

We extend our deepest Christian sympathy to 

the family of Joe L. Jones; to George Legrand 

Jones, Jr in the death of his mother & 

Kathryn Ruff in the death of her grandmoth-

er, Myrtle Ruth Young Jones; to Henri San-

difer in the death of her husband, Betsy 

Chesney in the death of her father, English 

Flack & Aaron Chapman in the death of their 

step-father,  William (Bill) Sandifer.  

Gifts Received In Memory Of… 
Benjamin Hare, Sr.:   Russ & Mandy Hewitt, Ira & Denise Holley  

Virginia Holley:   Ira & Denise Holley    Henry Judy, Jr.:     Harold & Bobbie Carroll 

Clara Keitt:    Leslie & Avie Phillips    Walter Smoak, Sr.:   Cecil & Linda Adams 

Dr. Richard Williamson:   Ira & Denise Holley 

 

Gifts Received In Honor Of… 
David Choi       Patty Clements 

Russ & Mandy Hewitt      Bill & Gaye Burch 

Children’s Dresses for Africa 

Little children’s  dresses made last year for the Haiti Mis-

sion trip was so well received we are making more for 

Africa this year. 

If you are interested in helping with this project, please 

contact Harriett Till @ 803-534-3565. 

The Young Families & Friends SS Class is starting a paper drive for the Connie Maxwell Children’s Home—

toilet paper, paper towels, napkins, etc. This will be an ongoing project, and we hope to have lots of participation 

church-wide. If you would like to give, we will have a temporary drop off site in the church library and in their 

classroom located on the 3rd floor of the McClain Building.  

IN REMEMBRANCE 

Joe L. Jones 

Joined First Baptist…..............…April 26, 1953 

Died………………….…...……...…March 4, 2014 

IN REMEMBRANCE 

William (Bill) Sandifer 

Joined First Baptist…..............…March 4, 1962 

Died……………….….…...……...March 18, 2014 


